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Plainfield, Illinois November 2016 Newsletter

Tournament Schedules

Travel Letter

All remaining travel letters, for both girls and boys, will be out shortly. 

College Commitments

Congratulations to the following Club 1 Athletes on their recent college commitments.  We are so proud of all of your

hard work and can't wait to watch you at the next level. 

- Serene Jones - Purdue University Northwest - NCAA Division II

- Kerrigan Fritz - Concord University - NCAA Division II

- Maggie Klebenow - University of St. Francis - NAIA

- Quinn Isaacson - Ball State University - NCAA Division I

- Logan Nash - Lindenwood University - NCAA Division I

- Brandon Langys - Aurora University - NCAA Division III

Raffle Tickets

Uniforms

Evaluation/Pre-Season Camp

Holiday Breaks

-

-

The boy's travel letter for the Dennis Lafata Classic was emailed out to our families in October.  This letter can also be 

found on our web page (click the Boys tab at the top and then Travel Information on the left).  Please pay close 

attention to the hotel reservation deadlines and cancellation policies. 

All uniforms for our boys program have been ordered and distributed.  We are waiting on a few items to exchange and 

should have those shortly.  As soon as they are received we will hand them out at the next practice.

All uniforms for our girls program should now have been ordered.  Once we receive them we will get them out to all of 

our families.

No practice- Wednesday, November 23, 2016- Thanksgiving Break.  Practices will resume on Sunday, November 27, 2016 

(this is for boy's only because our girls have not started yet).

No practice- Thursday, December 22- Sunday, January 1 , 2017- Christmas Break.  Practices will resume on Monday 

January 2, 2017.

All raffle tickets, for both boys and girls, have been handed out.    The drawing will be held on December 18th at Club 1 

Volleyball.  If you need additional tickets you can pick them up at the C1 office but all tickets out must be returned to 

receive new ones.  The deadline to submit ticket stubs and money is Wednesday, December 14th. 

Just a reminder to our youth girls program that we are offering an Evaluation/Pre-Season camp November 17-20th at 

C1.  As a friendly reminder this is not mandatory.  

The boy's tournament schedule has been emailed out as well as posted on our website (click the Boys tab at the top and 

then Tournament Schedule on the left).  Please remember that we don't always know the tournament start times until 

the Wednesday before the event.  We will email out exact details for each event as soon as we get them.



Food Drive

Matt Skowronski's Birthday Celebration

Recruiting Clinic

Boy's Recruiting Seminar: November 14, 2016 from 5:00-7:00 at C1.

Girl's (Freshman and Sophomore): November 15, 2016 from 5:00-7:00 at C1.

Girl's (Juniors and Seniors): November 16, 2016 from 5:00-7:00 at C1.

Spiritwear

Balls

Picture Day

5:20pm 14 Red 6:00pm 17 Red

5:30pm 15 Red 6:10pm 17 Navy

5:40pm 16 Red 6:20pm 17 White

5:50pm 16 Navy 6:30pm

6:40pm 18 Navy

Girl's Season Update

Best of luck to all of our boy's teams as they began competition this past weekend.

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO ALL OF OUR FAMILIES!!!

Our Youth and High School Season will begin the week of November 28, 2016.  The Youth practice schedule has been 

emailed out.  The High School practice schedule will be coming shortly.  The tournament schedule for both Youth and 

High School will emailed once it is 100% complete.

Boy's Picture Day is Monday, November 14th.  Order forms have been handed out to the boys already.

Here is the schedule:  

18 Walkbird

Cory Sackett, our recruiting coordinator, will be hosting his annual recruiting seminar to help any of our 

athletes/families who want more information on collegiate athletics.  These seminars are free and optional. 

We will continue to offer spirit wear to our families over the course of the season.  Please know that this is completely 

optional but we do love seeing our families supporting us at tournaments!

As a reminder, each player should bring a ball to the tournaments.  We are still in the process of negotiating pricing

for the purchase of volleyballs.  As soon as the pricing is finalized we will send out information on how to order a

ball should you need one.  

Thank you to everyone who attended our BBQ in celebration of Matt Skowronski.  It was a great day filled with all of 

his favorite foods.

We will again be doing a food drive to help needy families during the Holiday months.  We will be collecting donations for 

Green Harvest.  Exact details will be sent to our families in the coming weeks.  


